
Eureka Township minutes January 8, 1990 
 
Meeting called to order by Chairperson Lee.  Present were Supervisors Curry, 

Kadlec and Schindledecker, Clerk Leine and Treasurer Schulz. 
 
Clerk Leine read minutes from the December meeting.  Curry moved to except 
minutes as read, seconded by Kadlec and carried. 

 
Clerk Leine introduced bills totaling $9,124.08.  Bills included Holmes preliminary 
work for Austvold Law suite, Township officer’s dues, refund to assessment 
overpayment and salaries.  Curry moved to pay bills, seconded by Kadlec and 

carried. 
 
Kadlec moved to renew mining C.U.P. for Owen Storlie, seconded by Curry and 
carried.  A $15.00 renewal fee was assessed. 

 
Curry moved to renew mining C.U.P. for Barton Sand and Gravel, seconded by 
Schindledecker and carried.  A $15.00 renewal fee was assessed and a $15.00 
removal fee. 

 
Schindeldecker moved to renew airport C.U.P. for John Curry, seconded by Kadlec 
and carried.  A $15.00 renewal fee was assessed. 
 

Hollis Larson elected to resign his seat on the Townboard.  His seat will be up for 
election as a 2 year term in March. 
 
David Peterson new owner of the Gustafson property informed the board that the 

old house will be removed. 
 
Lakeville Police Dept. has informed board that the pistol range would be used on a 
very limited basis and by Lakeville only. 

 
Clerk Leine has notified papers of the Township election filings. 
 
County will install larger hazard signs on the bridge at 240 th and Highview. 

 
The assessment board of review will be at 6 P.M. on April 24, 1990. 
 
A special meeting was held on October 11, 1989, at 5 P.M. Schindeldecker moved 

to accept minutes of special meeting as read, seconded by Curry and carried.  See 
attached for minutes. 
 
Kadlec moved to adjourn at 8:45 P.M., seconded by Curry and carried. 

 
 


